The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on January 8, 2004. Those present were trustees Mr. Samuel Desiderio, Mr. Charles Hesse, and Mr. Christopher Horn and clerk Susan R. Angelino. Mr. Hesse presided and called the meeting to order at 7:07 P.M.

The trustees met in special session to discuss Centerville Mills Camp budget and any other necessary business.

## NEW BUSINESS

The trustees met with David Birkhead and David Mitchell from Centerville Mills Camp for discussions on the 2004 budget and maintenance needs at the camp.

Projected revenue for 2004 is approximately \$452,000 and projected expense is approximately \$439,000.

Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the meeting was adjourned at 10:00 P.M.